
 

For Local 8 Members at Tri-Cities Community Health 
September 16, 2022 

   

Contract Negotiations 
 
Contract Negotiations Start Monday, September 19th 
 
We will begin bargaining your contract this coming Monday and need your support!  
For this first meeting we are asking you to sticker up! Please put on a sticker the next 
TWO Monday mornings (9/19 and 9/26) and wear it all day to show support to your 
team, tell administration that we are unified in our Union, and alert the community 
that you are in contract negotiations.  
 

 
 
You can find these stickers in your breakrooms, or from any of the bargaining team: 
 
Azure Buckenberger, Dental Hygienist  
Cynthia Diaz, Dental Assistant  
Yesenia Colvin, Medical Assistant  
Elizabeth Delgado, Medical Assistant              
Elvie Amaro Gonzalez, Medical Assistant     



Ana Gonzales, Purchasing Specialist 
Enrique Gonzalez, Pharmacy Tech  
 
If you have any questions, contact your Union Representative, 
Angie Wedekind, at (509) 306-0586, angie@opeiu8.org.  
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